
Center for the Evangelical United Brethren Heritage

Remembering for the Future

“Remember the days of old; consider the generations long past.”
Deuteronomy 32:7a

“And let us run with perseverance the race marked out for us.” 
Hebrews 12:1b

The Center for the Evangelical United Brethren Heritage at United Theological Seminary
4501 Denlinger Road, Dayton, OH 45426 ▪  937.529.2201  ▪  giveEUB@united.edu  ▪  united.edu/eubcenter

I/We wish to make a gift/pledge to the Center for the Evangelical United Brethren  
Heritage at United Theological Seminary for the Remembering for the Future Campaign  
to grow the Center for EUB Heritage Endowment.
The total amount of this gift is $__________________________
In Memory/ In Honor of: ___________________________________________
I/We wish to fulfill my/our pledge in annual installments of $ ____________ over ______ years
with the first installment to be paid by __________________________.	
Alternative Schedule:
______________________________________________________________________________________
I/We ____________(have or plan to) include $________________ of our pledge in our estate. 

My/Our gift should be recognized as follows:
———————————————————————————————————————————
Name:———————————————————————————————————————————
Address:———————————————————————————————————————————
Phone:				    Email:———————————————————————————————————————————
Signed:								        Date:———————————————————————————————————————————
Please make check payable to:  
 “Center for the EUB Heritage” and note “Remembering for the Future” in memo

Mail To:
EUB Center
United Theological Seminary
4501 Denlinger Road
Dayton, OH 45426
Phone: 937.529.2206
Email: giveEUB@united.edu

The Center for Evangelical United Brethren Heritage is housed at United Theological Seminary. United 
Theological Seminary is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization under the regulations of the Internal Revenue 
Service. All contributions to the EUB Center and United are tax-deductible. United Theological Seminary’s 
fiscal year is from July 1 through June 30.

Please send me information on additional ways 
to give such as Qualified Charitable Distributions 
from my IRA, Stock Gifts, Charitable Annuities 
and Charitable Trusts.
  
Give online  
at united.edu/remembering-for-the-future

http://united.edu/remembering-for-the-future
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